

Engineering Department

308 E. Stadium Drive, Eden, North Carolina 27288 Phone (336) 623-2110 Fax (336) 623-4041

Memorandum

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

Through: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Tammy Amos, Engineering Projects Manager

Kevin London, Engineering Technician I

Date: March 5, 2015

Re: FY 2014-15 Street Resurfacing Contract (Contract #2)

Request to Award Contract

Please find attached a copy of the Bid Tabulation Schedule and the Summary of Quantities spreadsheet for the FY 2014-15 Street Resurfacing Contract (Contract #2). The bids were received on March 5, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. A total of seven (7) responsive bids were received for the project. The low bidder was Waugh Asphalt, Inc., of Franklinville, NC in the amount of \$178,250.95. The date of availability for the contract is May 4, 2015.

The Engineering Department is requesting Council's approval to award the contract to Waugh Asphalt, Inc. based on their bid amount shown above. If you have any questions, comments or need any additional information prior to the Council meeting on this matter, please feel free to call me.

Thank You